
Grow winter camelina with Cargill
Cargill SourcePoint Commodities™ 

Profitability and environmental impacts can go hand in hand 
Looking for new revenue opportunities and access to a growing market? Global demand for renewable 
fuels including sustainable aviation fuels and renewable diesel continues to intensify, creating new demand 
for low carbon intensity feedstocks such as winter camelina. Planted in the fall, winter camelina allows 
farmers to tap into this growing demand and benefit from an additional cash crop. As an over-winter crop, 
winter camelina provides soil health benefits similar to a cover crop and allows a farmer to produce three 
crops in two years.

We supply the seed. You seed this fall and harvest next spring. We’ll buy your camelina for delivery at our 
West Fargo plant. As a bonus, you may be eligible to participate state soil and water conservation 
programs. 

To take advantage of this new market opportunity, reach out to your Cargill West Fargo team at 
1.800.742.0051 or simply login to your CargillAg.com account to take the enrollment tool for a test drive. 

1. Cargill orders and distributes seed.
2. Recommended seeding window is mid-September to early October. 

(Expect small rosettes to develop before snow cover.) 
3. Expect to harvest between mid-June and early July providing potential to follow with another crop. 
4. Receive a guaranteed flat price less cost of the seed.  
5. Cargill West Fargo buys the camelina and picks it up on-farm. 

How it works 

What to expect 
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